City.Clerk

From: Chris Robinson <cmrobinson524@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 3, 2019 9:32 AM

To: City.Clerk

Subject: December 10,2019 docket

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Hartsville. Maintain caution when opening external
links/attachments

To: Sharon Skipper

This is Pastor Chris Robinson, I talked with you on yesterday. At that time I address to you that I wanted to be
on the agenda for December 10,2019.City Council meeting. I do still want to be on that docket. The matter is
concerning the pollution coming from and around the cotton gin. This is my right a citizen as well as a home
owner in the city of hartsville. According to (section 2-77). (Code1987/2-30) Thank you so much in advance for
your cooperation.

Pastor Chris Robinson





